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Dear Governor Haley,

| encourage you to reject any revisions to ITAR which would place any type of restrictions on
online communications among the gun community.

It has come to my attention that some proposed revisions would require permission be granted
from the government before disseminating technical information from gun manufacturers and
enthusiasts.

This would amount to censorship and an attack on both our First and Second Amendment rights.
| urge you to give careful consideration to any alterations of the ITAR.

Sincerely,
David Ellis



